
 
April 3, 2025 
 
100 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333 
 
Testimony in support of LD 1125 An Act Regarding the Impact of Certain 
Nonemergency Transportation Services Contracts on Community Action Agency 
Programs 

Dear Senator Ingwerson, Representative Meyer, and members of the Health and 
Human Services Committee: 

My name is Jon McGovern, I am a self-advocate, and I live in Bangor. I am also an 
employee of Speaking Up For Us, Maine’s Self-Advocacy Network. I am in support of 
LD 1125 An Act Regarding the Impact of Certain Nonemergency Transportation 
Services Contracts on Community Action Agency Programs. 

I am in support of LD# 1125. There are many community transportation providers who 
were doing their job and providing reliable transportation to individuals or the elderly.   
The Community Action Agencies have already built relationships with many people in 
the area.  These are valuable resources that should be utilized.    
 
I ask you to vote in support of #1125 
  
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jon McGovern 
Bangor 
jmcgovern@sufumaine.org 


